
 
 

 

 

Catherine Murphy, T.D. 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

catherine.murphy@oireachtas.ie 
 

5th April 2024 
 

RE: PQ 12343/24 
 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

Please find Bord Iascaigh Mhara’s response to your question below: 
 

Question 
 

To ask the Minister for Agriculture; Food and the Marine the number of exit and or severance and or 

redundancy packages granted by his Department, and bodies under his aegis and of bodies he funds in full or in 

part, of €100,000 and above but less that €200,000, by the amount and by each body in each of the years 2019 

to 2023 and to date in 2024. 

 
Response 

 
Bord Iascaigh Mhara has granted no exit and or severance and or redundancy packages for the years 2019, 2020, 
2021, 2022, 2023 and to date in 2024. 

 
Feedback can be provided directly to BIM via the below link or by scanning the below QR code. 

https://ecv.microsoft.com/BpkySHEFwQ 

 
 
 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Fergal Harte 
Director of Corporate Services 
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